
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                                Nov 2024 
 

Re: Wildern School Christmas Concert 9th December 2024, 7pm 
 
The Wildern Christmas Concert will take place on Monday 9th December 2024 in The Berry Theatre. As part of 
your child’s music lessons this term, children in Year 7 will learn a song to perform in a mass choir as part of this 
concert.  
 
As well as this performance, there will also be performances from all of our main ensembles including: 

 
Orchestra 
WAVE Choir 
Wildern Jazz 
Ukulele Club 
Brass Band 

 

Should you wish to attend, you can purchase tickets via the online booking form found 
at  https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool. Tickets are priced £8 for adults and £5 concessions 
(students and senior citizens). If you require a wheelchair seat, please contact The Dart directly on 01489 779471. 
 
On the day of the concert, there will be a rehearsal in The Berry Theatre. Students are then expected to arrive for 
the performance in perfect school uniform at approx. 6.30pm.   
 
Please complete the reply slip below giving permission for your child to perform and return to a member of the 
Music Department in The Dart staff office ASAP. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs E Thomas 
Subject Leader for Music 
               

Wildern School Christmas Concert – 9th December 7.00pm 2024 
 

Please return to Music Department in The Dart staff office ASAP 
 

Student Name……………………………………………………..………….  Tutor Group………………… 
 

Performance activity involved with: ……………………………………………………..………….  
 
I give permission for my child to perform in the Christmas Concert. 
 
My child is unable to perform in the Christmas Concert.(Please delete as appropriate) 
 

Parent signature……………………………………………………… Date………………… 
 

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool

